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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2013-67 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 

From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 

Date  : 3.21 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 1
st
 year of Cheon Il Guk (April 30, 2013)  

Re.    : Joint Worship Service for Victory of Vision 2020 

 
May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and 

mission nations. 
This is to announce that a “Joint Worship Service for the Victory of Vision 2020” will be 

held as a global kick-off ceremony in the attendance of the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and 
Humankind at the Cheongshim Peace World Center in Korea. All regions and mission nations are 
encouraged to watch the events live through internet webcast.  

 
1. Name of Event: “Joint Worship Service for Victory of Vision 2020” 

2. Date and Time: 10:30 AM, 3.26 by the heavenly calendar in the 1st year of Cheon Il Guk  
(May 5, 2013) [Korea time] (※ Webcast will be activated from 10 AM) 

3. Venue: Cheongshim Peace World Center, Republic of Korea 

4. Accessing the live webcast  

1) Go to http://www.tongilgyo.org/tongil, click on the red “On-air” tab (which will be 
activated prior to the event) at the top of the homepage, and select an available language 

Or 
2) Go to http://www.tongilgyo.org/tongil/index.php?mid=live, access the internet live webcast 

board, and select an available language 
5. Requirements 

1) Personal computers connected to the internet through ADSL, Cable, etc. 
2) Please check to see if your computer has a Sound Card and Speaker installed. 
3) Web browser program such as Internet Explorer 7.0 or higher is needed. 
4) Media Player Program 9.0 or higher is needed. 

6. Details of the webcast 

1) Live webcast will be accessible 30 minutes before the start of the event. 
2) Broadcast quality may be affected due to unforeseen incidents or server overload.  
3) At the end of the program each region should be prepared to submit, upon request, 

their feedback regarding the content of the joint worship, the quality of the webcast, 

etc.  

 

 

Chang Shik Yang 

International Executive Vice-President 


